N.l. Children's Hospice and Anam Cara

Northern Ireland Children’s Hospice & Anam Cara, an organisation that supports
bereaved parents, will be holding a Bereavement Information Evening on Tuesday 30%"
January at 7.30pm in Corr’s Corner Hotel, 315 Ballyclare Road, Newtownabbey, BT36
4TQ . A guest speaker experienced in supporting bereaved parents will talk for about
forty minutes. Afterwards there’ll be an opportunity to speak/listen to other bereaved
parents or to speak to the professional should you have any questions or concerns. This
is a free event open to all bereaved parents. Northern Ireland Children’s Hospice and
Anam Cara will need to confirm numbers for this event. We would appreciate if you could
RSVP to

info@anamcara.ie

before Monday 29th January 2018 or contact us on 02895213120.

We appreciate any help with raising awareness of this free event for bereaved parents in your
community. For more information see anamcara.ie or call our Information Line on 028 9521
3120.

Kind Regards,

Clodagh Dingle

On Behalf of

Anam Cara Parental and Sibling Bereavement Support

(View our videos with parent testimonies here )



mailto:info@anamcara.ie
http://anamcara.ie
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yV_BzNZaWbw&list=PLNVVa8ILYvi0BnppCEwXrdomOONFSxkAY

N.l. Children’s Hospice and Anam Cara

HCL House,

Second Avenue,

Cookstown Industrial Estate,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24

2/2



